LP

December 10, 2019 BUILDING PRODUCTS

Ms. Cordella Friesen

Assistant Deputy Minister
Manitoba Conservation and Climate
1007 Century Street

Winnipeg, MB

R3H 0W4

Dear Ms. Friesen:

Re:  Request to extend current terms and conditions of Manitoba Environment Act License
2191E to December 31, 2021

Louisiana-Pacific Canada Ltd. (“LP”) would like to thank your branch for the letter dated December 30th,
2013 in which you provided an extension to the terms and conditions identified in the Manitoba
Environment Act Licence 2191E through to December 31, 2019.

LP will be submitting a Forest Management Plan for Forest Management License area #3 on December 20,
2019. Recently the Forest Management Licence Agreement #3 has been extended for two years (Dec. 31,
2021). Therefore, please accept this letter as formal application to extend the current terms and
conditions of the Manitoba Environment Act Licence 2191E to December 31, 2021.

On September 13*, 2017, LP submitted a letter requesting to submit an effects assessment in a section of the
Forest Management Plan. LP would like to withdraw this request.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 1-715-558-5456 if you have any questions or require any additional
information with respect to this matter.

Sincerely,

A

=

Dan Toivonen

Siding Manager, Natural Resources, LP Corp.

Ce: Matt Conrod, Director of Forestry, Manitoba Agriculture and Resource Development
Elise Dagdick, Environmental Officer, Manitoba Conservation and Climate
Neil Sherman, Siding Executive Vice President, LP Corp
Jimmy Mason, Siding Vice President, LP Corp.
Todd Yakielashek, Area Forest Manager, LP Corp.
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